
Dear friends in the global polyurea industry:  
 
“2009 China (Beijing) International Polyurea Exhibition” will be held on 
February 23 to 25, 2009 at the Beijing International Trade Center grandly, 
and we sincerely welcome friends from all over the world in the polyurea 
industry to come to Beijing to participate in this activity; in order to 
facilitate enterprises from different countries to participate in this exhibition 
and reduce the fatigues in their journey and at the same time achieve the 
exhibition effect, we will provide the exhibitors from different countries 
with the following services:  

1. The foreign exhibitors will only pay the booth fees, Dr. Huang and 
organizers will be responsible for the booth design and layout, and the 
foreign exhibitors need provide the relevant materials required for the booth 
layout:  

①Company name  

②The introduction to texts and pictures required for the booth layout shall 
be sent to us by e-mail  
(E-mail： spua@163.com, huanyalian@vip.sina.com)  

③The promotional materials can be expressed to us (Address: Room 
9-1-1103, Caiman Street, No.67, Chaoyang Road, Chaoyang District, 
Beijing, China Tel: +86-10 -85765970)  

2. Booking hotels and translators in advance 

3. Providing the foreign exhibitors with reception service at the airport (the 
flight and arrival time needed to be provided)   

For any other needs, please call or mail. (E-mail: spua@163.com, 
huanyalian@vip.sina.com)  

Tel: +86-10-85765970, Fax: +86-10-85765560  

Best Regards!  

Sincerely Yours  
Shen Jiakun, General Manager 
Beijing Huanyalian Exhibition Services Co., Ltd. 

mailto:spua@163.com

